
Product Change Notification 

TE Connectivity 
Product Change Notification: P-20-019525 PCN Date: 08-SEP-20

 

TE would like to inform you of the following change(s) to the listed TE Connectivity Product. In case of any further questions about this change(s), please contact your TE 
Connectivity Sales Engineer. Affected part, drawing and/or specification numbers are listed on the attached sheet(s). 

General Product Description: 
FFC and FLEXPAC Connectors

Description of Changes 
TE Connectivity (TE) is moving its manufacturing location of the products listed below from Guangdong, China to Thailand. Lead time for orders on these part numbers may be 
subject to change. Please contact your TE Account Manager with questions. The specific part numbers are detailed below.

Reason for Changes: 
As a result of our ongoing footprint evaluation and the need to streamline operating efficiencies and to align manufacturing resources, the part numbers outlined herein will 
be moving to a new manufacturing location.
Estimated Dates: 
Last Order Date (Obsolete Parts Only): First Date To Ship (Changed Parts Only): 

10-DEC-2020
Last Ship Date (Obsolete Parts Only): Last Date for Mixed Shipments: (Changed Parts Only): 

10-JAN-2021

Part Number(s) being Modified: 

Part Number Part Discontinued per 
PCN

Customer 
Drawing

Customer Part 
Number

Alias Part 
Number(s)

Substitute Part 
Number

Substitute Alias Part 
Number(s) 

Description Of 
Difference

1437250-2 NO "FP-0200S"
1437250-4 NO "FP-0202S"
1437251-3 NO "FP-1800S"
2-1888291-0 NO
487137-8 NO
487787-2 NO
6-1437250-4 NO "FP-1200SP"
86566-8 NO
88976-2 NO




